
Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! As part of our wellness program, we would like to remind 

you about the importance of monitoring your blood pressure regularly. 

Maintaining healthy blood pressure levels is crucial for your overall health. We encourage you to 

check your blood pressure at least once a month and keep track of your readings. 

If you have not done so already, please schedule an appointment with your healthcare provider to 

ensure you are on the right track. 

For your convenience, we have included a tracking sheet to help you log your readings: 

• Date: 

• Time: 

• Systolic Pressure: 

• Diastolic Pressure: 

Thank you for prioritizing your health and wellness. Together, we can achieve better health 

outcomes! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Wellness Program Team] 


